Rachel Garza

B T T ey e e T N e e e T o)
From: Jody Weaver

Sent: Wednesday, August 9, 2023 1:09 PM

To: alex131davila@yahoo.com

Cc: Jim Rudellat; Rachel Garza; Jack Whitlow

Subject: Culvert replacement project at the HOR

Attachments: E25760.00 CoPL HOR RR Culvert Replacement - CP BID SET.pdf

Attached are the plans for the Culvert replacement project which is being advertised today with a bid opening of
September 6. | have been in communication with the railroad and am submitting this for their review and approval. |
offered to pay $5,055 above the $1055 application fee for an expedited review within 15 days, but | been assured that
they will get the review back to us asap without paying that additional fee. The submittal and payment will go out this
afternoon.

Kind Regards,

JoAnna P. “Jody” Weaver, P.E.
Interim City Manager

Phone: 361-552-9793

Mobile: 361-827-3601

Email: jweaver@portlavaca.org
202 N. Virginia Street Port Lavaca, Texas 77979
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